
VISIT CARDIFF’S CHUCK-A-PUCK GUIDE TO…

CARDIFF BAY BEACH

The Capital FM Cardiff Bay Beach is coming 
back bigger and better than ever in 2020, 
packing even more fun into the summer 
holidays!

The new and improved Bay Beach is returning 
to Roald Dahl Plass, Cardiff Bay next year. The 
beach will be open for six weeks of family 
entertainment until the kids return to school, 
with much more on offer for teenagers.

The Bay Beach features a giant child-friendly 
sandy beach, a shallow water play area, a 
variety of rides and games, a giant wheel with 
views across the bay, free live entertainment, 
great food and drink, and traditional deck 
chairs for visitors to chill out in the summer 
sun.

Entry to the Cardiff Bay Beach is FREE, with 
chargeable facilities on site.

DON’T FORGET TO BUY YOUR PUCK TO 
TAKE PART IN THE FUN GAME NIGHT 
COMPETITION!

Discover more at visitcardiff.com

Follow us on social media! 
#VisitCardiff


